
CHRIST EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH 

THE CHURCH IN LIFE & WORK 

April 25, 2021 

 

April 25 10:00am   -Worship In Person and @HomeService 

      w/ Communion  

 9:00am   -Sunday School, Pre-K – High School-virtually 

 1:15pm   -Youth Planning Meeting for May 23rd service 

April 27             9:30am   -Tuesday Friends 

April 28  9:30am    -Wednesday Friends 

April 30 7:00pm   -Adult Sunday School Class-virtually 

      (Rooms 1 & 2, contact Mike Kull if interested)  

 

   

WE HAVE BOTH IN PERSON AND ON-LINE WORSHIP.  For in person 

worship please RSVP by calling the office, 267-5082, or reserve via email or you 

can join us live streaming via Facebook, Zoom or YouTube.  Beginning on May 

2nd we will resume an 8:30 am and 11:00 am service.   

CHRIST LUTHERAN CHILDREN, YOUTH & PARENTS:  This Sunday, 

April 25th, I will host the first Zoom planning session for the Children/Youth-Led 

Worship Service on Zoom at 1:15PM. On Pentecost, Sunday May 23, the children 

and youth will lead worship. Our youngsters repeatedly told me they don't want to 

do a last-minute planning, so this will be the first planning session. All parents are 

always welcome to join sessions.  Goals of the Session: identify who will do what 

(liturgists, preachers, acolytes etc. and begin music selections, overview of the 

service) will have an agenda and honor our time. Please contact Pr. Rich via 

email, text or phone call as needed: 502-665-2917. 

DEVOTIONAL BOOKS are available to be picked up at church. 

OFFERING – Thank you for your continued support of our church and our 

ministry.  You can now donate online via tithe.ly.  You can download the tithe.ly 

app on your phone or set up an account online or scan the QR code using your 

smart phone as printed in the bulletin.   Once your account is set up simply choose  

CHRIST EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH to make an online 

donation.  You may also write a check and mail it to the church (9212 Taylorsville 

Road Louisville, KY 40299) or you can set up online bill pay through your bank 

and they will mail us a check. 

AS WE BEGIN OUR IN PERSON worship and gradually allow people to use 

our church’s building, we need to continue to be vigilant. Especially during the 

office hours of the week, if you need to come to the church please coordinate with 

our office. You need to sign up and take your temperature for your safety and the 

safety of our staff. We need to do what is necessary during this time. 
 

WE WILL BE HOLDING A MEETING REGARDING SATURDAY 

SERVICE on Wednesday, May 5th at 7:00pm in person and on line.  You are 

welcome to attend.  

 

 FEEDING THE HOMELESS – Our church will continue with its ministry  

& partnership with Feed Louisville to feed the homeless in Louisville.  Please 

contact Tammy Kissling 552-1104 or Josh DeWar 341-5185 if you are interested 

in participating in this ministry.  
 


